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VIA E-FILING

El Segundo Energy Center Petition to Amend (00-AFC-14C) Siting Committee

Commissioner Karen Douglas – Presiding Member

Commissioner Janae A. Scott – Associate Member

Paul Kramer – Hearing Officer
California Energy Commission

1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512

Re: El Segundo Energy Center Petition to Amend (00-AFC-14C)

Status Report 2

Dear Committee Members:

El Segundo Energy Center LLC (“ESEC LLC”) has worked diligently to provide thoughtful,
thorough responses to Staff’s questions related to ESEC LLC’s Air Quality, Biological Resources, Cultural
Resources, Socioeconomics, Geological Resources and Waste Management data since the California
Energy Commission Staff’s (“Staff”) October 1, 2013 Data Request, Data Response and Issue Resolution
Workshop for the Petition to Amend the El Segundo Energy Center project (00-AFC-014C) (the “Project”).
On October 22, 2013, Staff docketed its Data Request Set 4. ESEC LLC responded to these data
requests on November 13, 2013. ESEC LLC docketed a Phase I Environmental Site Assessment on
October 30, 2013, in response to Staff’s Data Request 87, and docketed its responses to Staff’s Data
Request Set 3 on October 31, 2013. More recently, ESEC LLC provided Staff with supplemental data
related to Air Quality and Cultural Resources.

During this time, ESEC LLC also responded to Staff’s Data Request Sets 3 and 4, and provided
Staff with copies of ESEC LLC’s November 5th and November 7th correspondence with the South Coast
Air Quality Management District (the “District”). This correspondence with the District contained ESEC
LLC’s analysis of the Project’s visibility impacts and responses to the District’s comments on the Project’s
cumulative impacts. ESEC LLC anticipates that the Air District will make its decision on the Project’s
revised emissions in December 2013.

Please contact me or my colleague Allison Harris if there are questions.

Locke Lord LLP

By: ____________________________________
John A. McKinsey
Attorneys for El Segundo Energy Center LLC
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